

Nell Lane, Chorlton, Manchester M21 7SL

tel: 0161 882 1150

email: admin@chorltonhigh.manchester.sch.uk web: www.chorltonhigh.manchester.sch.uk

Friday 5th November 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have been delighted to welcome students back this week. It has been really impressive to see the huge effort our Year 11s have already put into revising for their college entry exams this week. They have approached them with a mature attitude and shown real resilience. As we move into the next week, we know Year 11 will continue to work hard on completing their exams to the best of their ability.

For Year 7-10 you will be aware that progress tests will start on November 15th and be taking place over the following two weeks. Students should have already started revising for these and have been given the information they need to support this. Please do remind them to speak to their tutors if they are still unsure. All the materials for the progress tests have been shared on our website and can be found using the following link: https://www.chorltonhigh.manchester.sch.uk/student-life/assessment-and-reporting/year-7-9-progress-tests We are looking forward to a really productive half term of revision, assessment and responding to any areas in need of development.

This half term, as part of their Pastoral Curriculum, students will also be taking part in raising awareness and funding raising for their charity pledge. Each Year group will focus on a different charity and cause. It is a really great opportunity for students to further develop their empathy skills on a local, national and global level. We look forward to seeing all the great things each Year group decide to do to support this very worthy cause.

We really appreciate your constant support.

Kindest regards,

Chorlton High School

















